
 

Consulate General of India 

Chicago 

  

  

Subject: Invitation to Open House for Indian Diaspora 

  

          The Consulate General of India, Chicago, welcomes the members 

of Indian diaspora in the jurisdiction of CGI, Chicago, for an open house 

consultation/suggestion on redressal of their consular and other related 

issues. 

  

          Date/Time  :         28th March 2024 at 03:30 p.m. (CST) 

          

 Venue        :          Consulate General of India, 

                                        455 Cityfront Plaza Dr.,                             

                               Suite# 850, NBC Tower, 

                               Chicago, Illinois-60611 

  

          Please RSVP (hoc.chicago@mea.gov.in) by 27th March 2024 to 

ensure that everyone is accommodated comfortably, and the NBC Tower 

front desk can be informed. 
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